
 

 

July 2018 
Farmers Market  
Saturday 28th from 9am to 12 noon - Selling a large a range of items such as Meat, Cheeses, Pies, 
Cakes, Fruit & Veg, Bread, Gifts and more 
Hall of Crafts  
Saturday 14th from 11am to 5pm - Regular stall holders and some new ones plus the snack bar 
serving a range of sandwiches, burgers and cakes  
Flower Arranging 
Wednesday 9th from 10am to 12 noon - Theme is "Pot Luck"   
For more details contact Deirdre Bull 01797 230208 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Peasmarsh Matters in July 
Football Training Sessions  
Bourne's Sports Association will be running two 2 day soccer school for 5-13 year old 
boys and girls at Peasmarsh Recreation Ground during the summer holidays on 
Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th and also on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th of August. 
The cost is £30 per child (for each of the 2 day sessions) and Peasmarsh Parish 
Council has once more negotiated a 50% reduction on this price for children from 
Peasmarsh. 
Please note this reduced rate is only available to parents living in Peasmarsh  
For more details email bournessportsassociation@gmail.com - mobile 07540934487 
- visit peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk  
 

 RYE 10 Road Race Sunday 27th May.  A huge thanks to Nice Work Race Management 

for organising this the Seventh Rye 10 road race round the leafy (and hilly) lanes of 
Peasmarsh.  Also a big thank you to Jempson’s for the use of their car park –( the race 

started and finished at the entrance to the Car Park ) And last but not least to all our 
Marshalls who cheered on the runners, pointed them in the right direction and manned 
the waterstations – another sunny Sunday and the first runner home did his 10 mile stint 

in under an hour and the last runner was still a very commendable  2 hours 6 minutes.  
All the runners completed the course and the proceeds go towards the upkeep of 

Peasmarsh Memorial Hall.  THANK YOU everyone.  If you fancy a challenging but 
enjoyable run then start training for next year’s Rye 10! 

Peasmarsh Chamber Music Festival celebrated its 20th Anniversary this year. The weather 
was marvellous. The music was breathtaking (including 2 performances from children from 
our Primary School, one of which was a world premiere, sharing the stage with internationally 
acclaimed artists).  The food was excellent. 
The Friends of Peasmarsh Church would like to thank all those many Peasmarsh residents 
who helped them in so many ways in their role as “ground support” and helped the whole 
event to run so smoothly. 
 
It was disappointing that the special Open Meeting of the Recreation Ground Committee organised 
for June 5th did not attract a single member of the public. There will be another meeting at 5pm on 
July 19th. Visitors will be welcome 
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